
Making Headway on 
Transforming a Campus

A C C O M P L I S H M E N T S

Our Veterans deserve a place to call home. And we’re closer to making that happen for more Veterans than ever on the West Los 
Angeles VA campus. The Veterans Collective and its partners are proud to celebrate our progress toward building the nation’s 
largest supportive housing community for Veterans and their families.

A groundbreaking ceremony celebrated the start of 
construction on Buildings 402, 404, 401 and 156/157, which 
together will provide 374 new homes. 

Wells Fargo announced its increased commitment to $2 million 
toward the development of Veteran housing and supportive services. 

Building 158, TVC’s adaptative 
reuse of an existing office building 
into permanent supportive 
housing for Veterans, closed 
with support from U.S. Rep. Brad 
Sherman, who helped secure $1.5 
million in federal funds.

TVC has engaged architect Moule & Polyzoides 
to begin designing Veterans Plaza, which 
is envisioned to be the heart and soul of 
the supportive housing community with a 
pedestrian-friendly main street and town square.

The Veterans Collective landed its first 
VASH (Veterans Affairs Supportive 
Housing) contract, helping us connect 
unsheltered Veterans with housing 
and services. The HUD-VASH program 
combines housing vouchers from the 
Department of Housing and Urban 
Development with clinical support 
services offered by VASH teams. 

TVC’s U.S.VETS set up a temporary service center 
outside Building 210, with offerings including 
Veteran peer support, women Veteran services, 
career development and technology training, ahead 
of the groundbreaking for Building 300, which will 
serve as the main supportive services hub.

TVC’s backbone organization has drafted safety and security guidelines in collaboration 
with the VA, developers and services teams focused on best practices that safeguard 
the community’s residents and staff against internal and external threats.

$851M has been raised to date, including 
commitments by VA and federal, state, county and 
city sources, as well as $83M in investments from 
community, corporate and foundation supporters. 
$371M in tax credits and bonds received from the 
State of California, fully funded phase one.

The Veterans Collective has made significant 
progress on the master plan with more than 
half of the 1,200 proposed homes already 
finished or under construction.

Master Plan 2023 Progress Toward Minimum 1,200 Homes


